Dear all, 

We have moved to new building in the month of August and all the kids by now have adjusted with new building & living area. This building is much comfortable than any other building that we rented before. (Please see attached photos). 

  

FCRA: 
On 15th of this month, officials from CBI have visited our school for verification. We are hoping to get FCRA clearance by end of next month. The person who came for verification was very happy to see & play with our school children and assured us a positive report. 

  

New Partner: 

ADSFB has attracted new funding agency from Germany-Hamara Bandhan. To start with, they have supported ADSFB with 40 Braille kits (slate, frame, stylus etc) worth twenty thousand rupees. They also assured us long funding for various activities in future. 
  

Support for Contracta Operation for our school children (two): 
Of late, we at school had eye check up camp and the doctor recognized that two people out of 40 shall be operated. We contacted their parents but they do not have money to spend for the operation. There fore we are looking for an individual/oraganisation that can sponsor their operation/hospital expenditure. 

  

I will send the details in the next mail for this purpose only which you can share among freinds & volunteers.

  

Visit by Air force officers wives: 

on Independence Day, member of AirForce aofficers wives Association visited the school and provided food/sweets. (see the photos) 

  

Regards 

Sanju Kumar 
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